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The draft Environmental Assessment (EA) will be available for review on the US Army 
Corps of Engineers San Francisco District's website on October 16, 2020, at 
https://www.spn.usace.army.mil/Missions/Projects-and-Programs/Projects-by-
Category/Projects-for-Flood-Risk-Management/Coyote-Dam/ and at the Sonoma 
County Water Agency’s website at www.sonomawater.org/environmental-documents. 

The document is also available for review at: 
• US Army Corps of Engineers’ office at Lake Mendocino; and 
• Sonoma County Water Agency 404 Aviation Blvd. Santa Rosa, CA, 95403. 

In addition, please call 707-547-1900 to request a copy of the draft EA by mail. 

The 30-day public review period for the draft EA extends from October 16, 2020, to 
November 16, 2020. All comments postmarked by November 16, 2020, will be 
considered and incorporated into the final EA, as appropriate. Specific responses will 
also be included in a comments and responses appendix to the final document. 

Written comments may be addressed to: Sonoma County Water Agency, c/o Connie 
Barton, 404 Aviation Blvd, Santa Rosa, CA 95403 or email at 
connie.barton@scwa.ca.gov. Please include a name, address, and email address of a 
contact person for all future correspondence on this Project. 
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